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Comments: Solitario Zinc, a Colorado company, has proposed their Golden Crest Exploration Drilling Project,
located along the west side of Spearfish Canyon from well south of Cheyenne Crossing to north of Bridal Veil
Falls.?

This project would disrupt recreation, wildlife, peace and quiet, public safety, and water quality - among other
things. This project would take place in a special area that feeds directly into Spearfish Canyon, a National
Historic Byway.



